APPENDIX 4

Rep 1

From:,

Sent: 03 August 2022 16:46

To: Licensing Team for Alcohol & Gambling <Licensing_Team@sandwell.gov.uk>
Subject: The pub at bearwood

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council / Children's Trust. Do not click links or open attachn
Dear Sandwell Council,

| contest the application made for another pub on high street. Bearwood needs to be vibrant with an
array of things that other neighbourhood has to offer not littered with bettings shops and public h

houses attracting an array of unsavoury/asb.

Kind Regards



